
Woodthorne Road South, Tettenhall, Wolverhampton, WV6 8XL  

Telephone number: 01902558544 

School website: www.woodthorneprimary.org/  

 Email address: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk   

Hello from Miss Richards,  

I hope you are all well and safe, and I’m so 
impressed with all the creative and exciting 
learning you have been doing– thank you 
for sharing your photos with us! 

I’ve been incredibly busy in the past few 
weeks; cycling all over the local area 
(including speeding past Boscobel House 
and Chillington Hall!), trying lots of new 
recipes and craft projects to decorate my 
house. 

I’ve been doing some ‘school work’ too, 
studying and completing online courses in a 
whole range of subjects, and volunteering 
with the local Helpers Network in my 
village. 

I miss you all very much and hope to see 
you all soon. 

Happy Birthday to the following 
children who celebrated turning 7 over 
the past couple of weeks... 

Erik 

 Gurtegh  

   Max 

    Jeevan 

Aiyla  

 Yatin 

  Jessica 

    Ezra  

Please send in all your pictures, 
messages, news and tales to our class 
email: 
wt.y2homelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk 

Woodthorne News 

Year 2  

Monday 4th May  

Hi 2A and 2S 

Hope you are well and enjoying your time 
at home. It’s great to hear from so many of 
you through emails and calls. I have loved 
looking at all your photos.  

I have been keeping busy and spending lots 
of time with my family including my little 
niece. This week she said her first word 
“hey!”. We go on daily walks and play 
outside in her new swing on sunny days.  

I also ventured into the kitchen this week 
(as you know Miss Arshad’s talents don’t 
really stretch to cooking), however, I did 
bake some yummy banana bread :P  

 

Hi everyone, welcome to the Summer Term.  

We hope you and your families are in good health and enjoying this time at home, 
creating some amazing memories. A big thank you to each and every one of you for 
sending in lots of messages and photos and allowing us to take a glimpse at the 
wonderful activities you have all been doing. We look forward to seeing lots more.  

Keep safe and keep smiling,  

From all in Year 2  

Hello from Mrs Sodhi 
How are you all? I've have been missing 
you all so much. I wish we were back at 
school.    
The work you have been sending in has 
been fantastic and I have loved seeing 
all your smiley faces too, keep them 
coming in. 
I also have been very busy, as well as 
setting you all work, I have been home 
schooling my own children and cooking 
lots of different dishes for Mr Sodhi to 
eat. Take a look, tell me what you 
think?  
 
 
 
 
I hope to see you all very soon, 
in the meantime, keep working 
hard and stay safe.  Mrs Sodhi  
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